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N E W S L E T T E R   N O.   12 – FEBRUARY 2014
Dear Members and Friends
Happy New Year!!! We hope you and your families had a pleasant and restful Christmas break and are ready for 2014………..
Membership to the Arts Society as well as Friends of the Society continues to grow and we once again, “welcome all”. We also encourage each one of you to please participate in the Society’s activities either by attending classes and/or workshops; volunteer for Gallery duty; assist with exhibition supervision and set up and of course, provide artworks to hang in the Gallery – thankyou in anticipation.
Kindly contact one of our committee members to register your intent.
We had some great exhibitions in both the Town Hall and the Platypus Gallery throughout 2013. Our last event for the year was by Elsie Mahon and Friends, an Exhibition that was truly unique and this was reflected by the significant number of visitors during that week culminating in record sales. Thank you Elsie for the donation of the fantastic raffles which were won by a very happy Annie Mooy and Cheryl Barton.
WEBSITE:
We hope that by now you all had a chance to have a look at our new website www.forbesartssociety.com   We welcome any suggestions as to what you would like to add and how it should be displayed, any changes etc.  We are hoping to enlarge the “Our Artists” section. All you have to do is to send Klara some photos of your work and a short biography about how long you have been painting, your favourite medium and any contact details you might want to display. The email address is forbesartss@gmail.com
2014 PROGRAMME:
A new events flyer is currently being printed and will be available at the Gallery shortly.

· Opening on Friday evening 21 February at the Forbes Town Hall,  there will be a wonderful exhibition showcasing the paintings of both Ann and Glen Morton.

· During April, we will feature our members’ works at the popular Central West Expo. Other artists from Forbes and surrounding areas are also very welcome to exhibit as well. Please spread the word!

· In early August we will have the annual Photographic Competition. Entry forms with the new categories are being prepared so you can start ‘snapping’ away.
· In November the Orange Art Society are bringing their art to the Town Hall.
As well as the abovementioned superb events, there will be two other smaller exhibitions in the Platypus Gallery during the year - one featuring the Bank Buildings in Forbes and the other showcasing Barbara Duckworth’s botanical art.
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GALLERY NEWS
The Platypus Gallery is still receiving accolades from both local and the many out of town visitors, who comment on the high standard of art works for sale and the very pleasant ambience. Yet again, we extend a mammoth thankyou to all volunteer supervisors – your assistance is much appreciated. We would also ask for new volunteers to come forward as well, to assist those who become ill or are away for some time. If you can spare three hours a month or even better, six hours for the whole day please do not hesitate to offer your support.  There is not much to do but sell paintings and chat to visitors (
We aim to change the Gallery display every six weeks and we always need new artwork to exhibit and sell.
We also extend best wishes for a speedy recovery to our Gallery Manager and look forward to seeing her return to the art scene in the very near future.
WORKSHOPS PLANNED FOR 2014:
· Introduction to Photoshop with Jan Stewart and Rebecca Bennett:   Saturday 15th  March
· Watercolour workshop for beginners with Pammie Thomson: early April
· Barry and Lucy McCann acrylic workshop (mainly for beginners): 12 and 13th July
· Colour pencils and watercolour pencils with Barbara Duckworth:  October
We are looking for the needs of members – please let us know what skills you would like to learn about and put your name down in the relevant folder at the Platypus Gallery. 
CLASSES:

The Wednesday evening classes are starting on the 5th of February, 7.00-9.00 pm at the Baptist Church Hall, Atlee Street. Cost $50.00 for eight weeks tuition. This term we are learning drawing. Do you know anyone who may be keen to come along?
HERITAGE WEEK AND ACQUISITION PRIZE:
This year’s topic is “Structures of the Forbes Shire”. A structure is any object which may be of commercial (silos, shearing sheds, abattoirs or Towers etc) or of civic use, (e.g. bridges, tunnels, railway structures or water reservoirs, treatment works and towers etc). Excluded are government buildings (such as offices courts and council buildings), private buildings or any commercial building from the CBD.
Forbes Shire Council has donated $1900 towards prize money for this Competition.  Entry forms for the various sections will be available throughout April from Council Chambers and the Platypus Gallery. 

At a recent Council meeting the Forbes Shire Council agreed to participate with the Forbes Services Club and the Community to establish a much enlarged prize for a Sculpture in Forbes competition, to be run each year. The three parties will contribute to provide $20,000 prize money where the winning sculpture will become the property of the community and held in trust by the Shire Council. The Society with other community groups and businesses will set out to raise approximately $8,000. The remaining money will be provided by the Services club and the Council. The other significant change is the prize will be for public sculpture, ie sculptures that can be displayed outdoor.  As it was last year, the competition will be organised and run by the Forbes Services Club.
We hope to see you at some stage throughout this year either at workshops, the Platypus Gallery, Exhibitions, Competitions or classes, enjoying yourself and appreciating ‘the arts’.
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